
 
 

Issue Affecting NEO IP feeds from Markham (MCC) 
Data Centre - RESOLVED 
 
Attention TMX Information Processor Clients 
 
The issue from yesterday, March 3, affecting the Neo data on the TMX IP Datafeeds at 
Markham (MCC) has been resolved.  
 
Clients are advised that they may use market data feeds from both MCC (Markham) and TCF 
(Toronto). 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience. 
  
For more information contact TMX Market Operations at (416) 947-4705 


